
Saturday, 19th February

3.00pm- around 6.00pm

Join us for a 
Dusky Ramble
meet in the churchyard, by  the "Narnia" lamp
post.  We'll then set off across the fields for a 
 ramble, some story telling en-route, keeping

a look out for wildlife and early signs of Spring.

We'll return to St Mary's by about 5.30 pm, as the
sun is just setting, for some hot food to revive us.

Please remember to bring a snack and a drink to have en route.

Wear sturdy footwear to walk in and warm, waterproof clothing.

Dogs welcome

Fellowship. Faith. Fun

For more information, contact Paul Olejnik
by phone / text -  07981 133747
or email - PaulOlejnikquetzal@hotmail.com

www.plumtree.church


